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FOURTH GRADERS WORK HARD TO PREPARE FOR THEIR ON  
STAGE YOSEF  PRODUCTION

Fourth grade students are gearing up and preparing for their annual Yosef play. This year the students 
will be presenting an original musical. We have been practicing the songs, memorizing our lines and 
contributing our creative input into what promises to be a fantastic musical.
For weeks we have been working on learning the songs, the lines and acting each part-which is all in 
Hebrew!
We have started rehearsals on stage and are reviewing all the scenes as a grade. We are having so much 
fun rehearsing as we get ready for an amazing presentation. We cannot wait to showcase the amazing 
talent of fourth grade as they bring the story of Yosef alive on stage!
 


